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Notes: While reviewing the plans for the above project | need a couple of items:

1) The structural s are not stamped by the engineer.

2) The Swimming pool design seemsto exceed the allowable wall slope found in Section

421 of the BOCA Code. The plans do not reflect complete cross sectional views.




